
VISUALLY IMPAIRED and 

BLIND STUDENTS 

and Their Friends, Parents, and Service Providers 

Are Invited to the 4th Annual 

NC Association of Blind Students Seminar 

Saturday, March 17, 2012 – Raleigh, NC 

Pre-Registration Deadline: March 3rd  

Time:    Registration: 8:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.    Seminar: 9:00 a.m. to 5:15 p.m. 

Location: Governor Morehead School for the Blind 

     301 Ashe Avenue, Raleigh, NC, 27606-2199 

Cost:  Pre-registration: $10 (Check Must Be Received by March 3rd)  

Late Registration: $15 

 

Register at www.ncabs.org and mail us a check to save money! 

 
This event will be catered.  Please pre-register so that we will have enough food for you! 

High school and college students will gather to network and learn about the latest 

technology, career opportunities, building a resume, independence skills, and more!  

Each attendee who pre-registers will be eligible for door prizes at the end of the day, 

including a $100 prize! 

 
The NC Association of Blind Students (NCABS) is a division of the National Federation 

of the Blind of North Carolina and an affiliate of the National Association of Blind 

Students. NCABS works to represent blind students in North Carolina, to advocate for 

equal education opportunities, to provide important information and resources to 

students, to perpetuate a positive philosophy about blindness, and to serve as a 

networking outlet. 

 

For more info, visit our website or email ncabs.seminar@gmail.com 


